
>>> Brian Leeland <brianl@bacchusengraving.com> 6/12/2019 5:06 PM >>> 

Hi Mark, 

 

I received a call from a neighbor concerned about a commercial cannabis  

permit in the Simpson Lane exclusion zone. The number he gave me was  

U2019-0002, a number which fails to return anything on the county  

website. It is possible that I am mis-reading the number. 

 

However he suggested that a permit was in the works for expanded  

commercial cultivation in the neighborhood. I would like to state my  

opposition to this. I thought the neighborhood voted to limit future  

expansion and I would like that vote honored. 

 

I am also a little concerned that I searched on the two addresses that  

I am aware of and raised no outstanding permit requests. 

 

 

Regards, 

 

Brian Leeland 

 

16831 Mitchell Creek Dr 

 

Fort Bragg 

 


